
Commemoration Activities of the 85th Anniversary of the Nanjing Massacre 

(13 December 2022) 

 

2022 marked the 85th Anniversary of the Nanjing Massacre. On the National Memorial 

Day for Nanjing Massacre Victims (13 December), our school held the Flag-raising Ceremony 

and observed one minute of silence after the Speech under the National Flag to commemorate 

the 85th anniversary of the Nanjing Massacre and the War of Resistance Against Japanese 

Aggression. Students were reminded to remember history, reflect on the cruelty of the war, and 

cherish peace. Our school also set up display boards at the school lobby. Through watching the 

movie ‘The Good Man of Nanking’ in lessons, our S4 students had a better understanding of 

the perseverance of the Chinese people in their battle against the invaders and their sacrifice for 

national salvation.  
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Secondary Four students watch the movie ‘The Good Man of Nanking’ 


